
 

Notice of Availability 
 

PROPOSED DEMOLITION OF THE BUILDINGS AT THE  

PIQUA, OHIO, DECOMMISSIONED REACTOR SITE 

 

This notification is provided pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and 

Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act (NHPA). The U.S. Department of Energy 

(DOE) has issued a draft Environmental Assessment (DOE/EA-2107) that analyzes and 

describes the potential environmental impacts associated with proposed actions at the Piqua, 

Ohio, Decommissioned Reactor Site in Miami County.  
 

DOE’s preferred alternative to demolish the buildings and maintain protectiveness of the 

entombed low-level radiological waste materials would result in an adverse effect to historic 

property. DOE has initiated historic preservation consultation under Section 106 of the NHPA of 

1966. 
 

The draft EA is available for public review at www.energy.gov/nepa/doeea-2107-proposed-

demolition-buildings-piqua-ohio-decommissioned-reactor-site-miami-county. Site information is 

available at www.energy.gov/lm/piqua-ohio-decommissioned-reactor-site. 

Written comments for this draft EA should be submitted no later than September 19, 2021. 

Please direct comments via U.S. mail or email to:  

Brian Zimmerman 

10995 Hamilton-Cleves Hwy. 

Harrison, OH 45030  

Piqua@lm.doe.gov 
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